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Monday, 05 October 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

In my role as Chair of Governors, I am delighted to announce the appointment of Mrs 
Joanne Marrow as the substantive Headteacher of Broadbottom Church of England 
Primary School. 

During a rigorous selection process involving staff, pupils and governors, the candidates 
were assessed on a variety of activities during the two-day recruitment process. I would 
like to take this opportunity to thank those involved in the selection process. We were 
supported throughout the process by representatives from the diocese and local 
authority 

The appointment of Mrs Marrow instils stability into the school following a prolonged 
period of uncertainty. I am optimistic there will be a stable and successful future for the 
school. We look forward to sharing our joint vision for the future of Broadbottom Church 
of England Primary School. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kate Sanderson 
Chair of Governors 
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